
Daventry, Michael 

From: Hogan, Katherine
Sent: 12 January 2012 13:53
To: 
Subject: FW: Freedom of Information request - FOIA Responsiveness
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13/01/2012

Dear ,  
  
Thank you for your request. Please find our response below: 
  
    - The number of requests received 
The BTPA received 20 requests in 2011. 
  

-                  Number of responses provided within statutory timescales 
19 responses were provided within statutory timescales. 1 was passed to the BTP as the appropriate 
authority to respond. 
  
-Number of responses provided outside statutory timescales 
  
No responses were sent outside if statutory timescales. 
  
I hope that this satisfies your request. If you have any queries please let me know. 

Best Regards,  
  
Katherine Hogan 
Business Support Officer 
British Transport Police Authority 
The Forum (5th Floor N)     W: www.btpa.police.uk 
74 - 80 Camden Street        T: 020 7388 9271 
London NW1 0EG              E: katherine.hogan@btp.pnn.police.uk 

From: BTPA Enquiries [mailto:general.enquiries@btpa.police.uk]  
Sent: 12 January 2012 13:26 
To: Hogan, Katherine 
Subject: Fwd: Freedom of Information request - FOIA Responsiveness 
  
  

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From:  
Date: 11 January 2012 16:55 
Subject: Freedom of Information request - FOIA Responsiveness 
To: FOI requests at British Transport Police Authority <general.enquiries@btpa.police.uk> 
 
 
    Hello 
 
    Please provide the following information concerning Freedom Of 
    Information Act requests made to British Transport Police Authority 
    during 2011. 
 
    - The number of requests received 
    - Number of responses provided within statutory timescales 
    - Number of responses provided outside statutory timescales 
 
    Thank you for your help. 




